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MV Commission 
Public Comments on Wind Plan 
 
Dear MVC, 
 
I would like to raise concerns solely on wind turbines near residential 
communities. 
 
I am a certified wind dealer and have attended several wind turbine schools.
In my opinion towers and wind turbines should not situated near residential 
communities. 
 
There are just to many complaints from residents near these wind turbines 
to 
justify the limited amount of power they produce. 
 
I understand you have a limit of 150 feet for jurisdiction, but a 149 foot 
tower and turbine is as much a problem as a 150 foot unit. 
 
Rather than just height, you need protection by decibals of sound (including
ultra sound), strobe effects, and possibly view restrictions from abutters. 
Proposals for turbines in residential areas should require a certified 
decibal study. The State currently has a decibal table, under our Air 
Pollution Regs, to be measured at the property lines, as a guideline to 
follow. 
 
In a small community such as the Vineyard, monster towers and noise 
needs to 
be regulated. Even the current Farm exception should be regulated, as most
Farms are situated near residential neighborhoods. 
 
For those wishing to assist in reducing carbon and protect the environment,
solar and geothermal are quiet and will not block views or disturb 
neighborhoods. 
 
Wind has its place, does not near neighborhoods. 
 
paul d. adler 
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Paul D. Adler 
Nab's Corner Associates 
"General Contractor and Real Estate" 
Nab's Corner, 30 Stonewood Lane 
Chilmark, MA 02535 
 
Ph. 508-645-3462 
Fax 508-645-2236 
Mobile Ph.  508-627-0020 
E-Mail  2000@vineyard.net 
WEB ADDRESS- http://www.NABS-CORNER.COM/ 
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